
  Upcoming Meetings

  Let’s talk rubbish!

Road Closure

Mataura Water Restriction Notice

Restricted Fire Season

The following roads will be closed on Sunday 19 February, from 7:30am to 
7pm, for the Cobra Rodder’s drag racing:
•    Woolwich Street, from Huron Street to Boundary Road
•    Maitland Street, from the stop bank to the Mataura River
There will be a detour along Huron Street, Hamilton Street and Boundary 
Road. Any enquiries to Roading Manager Murray Hasler, phone 209-0330.

Fire Emergency New Zealand (FENZ) has declared a restricted fire season for 
the entire province.This means most fire types will require a permit to burn, 
although some activities such as barbequing and cultural cooking are still 
allowed without a fire permit. For more information on what you can and can’t 
do, got to www.checkitsalright.nz

Meetings are held in the Council Chambers, 29 Bowler Avenue, Gore, unless 
otherwise stated. All meetings, except those in-committee, are live-streamed 
on the Council’s YouTube channel www.youtube.com/GoreDC

Tuesday 24 January
The Council will hold an extraordinary meeting, starting at 4pm

Monday 30 January
The Mataura Community Board will meet at the Elderly Citizens Centre, 
McQueen Avenue, starting at 5:30pm.

Tuesday 14 February
The Council holds its monthly meeting, starting at 4pm.

Tuesday 21 February
The Audit and Risk Committee meets, starting at 4pm. A meeting of the 
Community Wellbeing Committee will follow. 

Agendas for all meetings, except those in committee, are available on the 
Council’s website www.goredc.govt.nz (link on the home page) beforehand.

That’s right – we will be at the Gore A&P Show on Saturday 4 February, and 
want to talk rubbish with you. Or, more specifically, we want to talk about how 
we can rethink the way we deal with it. 

Our waste minimization guru Dr Niki Bould will be there to talk about 
removing organic waste, such as food scraps, from the waste system (among 
other things).  

Kerbside recycling is another hot topic.
We’re currently looking at reintroducing a kerbside recycling service and 
would love to hear what level of service you want and what you’re prepared to 
pay for.

So, pop down to the show for a chinwag and go into the draw to win a Green 
Cone decomposer unit!   
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